Your safety Is our top priority
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URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

Your <<ListMarketing.ModelYear>> <<ListMarketing. Make>>
<<ListMarketing.Model>> is under safety recall W31/NHTSA
20V-191. Your safety is our top priority and we urge you to visit
your <<ListMarketing.Make>> dealership and have this
important recall repair completed immediately, free of charge.

The radio in your vehicle may, under certain circumstances,
continue to display the rearview image until a drive cycle ends.
This may become a distraction which can cause a vehicle crash.

Keep you and your passengers safe by having this repair
completed.

You can now text RECALL to 99724 for details on
your vehicle <<ListMarketing.VinLast8>>.

We send these emalls to notity you about savings, upcoming service, and potential recall infermation for
VIN =cListiMarketing VinLasig=:=. Please click hare it you would like to be taken off this emall list for your
AXT. It you have feedback about our emall program or anything else, |ust give us a call at (555)-555-5555.
Thank you!




